LOWER MINNESOTA RIVER
W ATERSHED DISTRICT

Executive Summary for Action

Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting
Wednesday, June 13, 2018

Agenda Item
Item 6. A. - Hennepin County Landslide Inventory

Prepared By
Linda Loomis, Administrator

Summary

Enough have signed on to this project so work will be starting on the project. There are still a few
variables to be tied up. Confirmed participation has been received from LMRWD, Nine Mile Creek WD,
Mississippi WMO, RPBCWD, Hennepin County and US Fish & Wildlife Service (permission for access)

RPBCWD is still determining whether or not to go ahead with estimates for Carver County and other
add-ons. Mississippi WMO is weighing the estimate for Anoka County add-on. Minnehaha Creek WD
has not yet confirmed, because the item got bumped from the meeting agenda and they will need more
time.

Steve Woods, Freshwater Society, thinks this will "be a great product that everyone will be able to
utilize to connect with people, highlight avoidable risks and demonstrate yet another way local
governments work together (WD, WMO, City and County) for their citizens".

Freshwater will catch up with Minnehaha Creek and update all parties again. They will then either
invoice individual organizations or develop a contract. A formal proposal (with tasks and costs) will be
forthcoming.

There was a landslide on Highway 13, May 31st. Here is a link to the article in the Star Tribune in case
you missed it. http://www.startribune.com/mudslide-closes-portion-of-hwy-13-in-lilydale/484173471/.
This slide was not in the District.

Attachments
No attachments

Recommended Action
No action recommended
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